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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn.: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

Docket No. 50-312 
Rancho Seco Nuclear Station 
License No. DPR-54 

BIENNIAL UPDATE TO RANCHO SECO LICENSE TERMINATION PLAN 

Attention: Zahira Cruz 

The Rancho Seco License Termination Plan (LTP), Revision 2 was submitted by the 
Sacramento Municipal Utility District (SMUD) under cover letter dated October 30, 2014. 
In accordance with 10 CFR 50.71(e), SMUD is providing notification that no changes to 
the L TP have been made since Revision 2 was submitted. 

If you or members of your staff have questions, or require additional information or 
clarification, please contact me at dan.tallman@smud.org or (916) 732-4893. 

Sincerely, 

Dan A. Tallman 
Manager, Rancho Seco Assets 

OT/BAG 

cc: NRC Region IV 
Jack Parrott, Program Manager, Part 72 
Chris Allen, Program Manager, Part 50 
RIC 1F.099 
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